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Discussion ensued, and consensus was reached that the work plan and schedule were 
generally acceptable.  Further investigation may be needed as to whether faculty and staff 
surveys would be of use in addition to the student survey and staff/faculty participation in 
focus groups. 

OTHER BUSINESS/ITEMS REQUIRING FURTHER ACTION:  
The working group has been asked to participate in programming the first Convocation of the 
fall term. It is scheduled for Thursday, September 5, 2013, from 11:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. in 
Cone Chapel.  Working group members are asked to hold this event on their calendars and 
attend, schedule permitting.   

After a discussion about possible approaches to the program for Convocation, the consensus 
was that an opportunity to share the charge and timeline of this group’s efforts in addition to 
several other campus organizations’ plans regarding Title IX-related issues for the upcoming 
academic year, it would be useful to provide a forum for the working group and others to hear 
students’ questions and concerns.   

Kristen, Margaret and Cynthia agreed to discuss it further, develop and circulate a proposed 
program to the working group prior to submitting it to the Chaplain.   

The co-chairs indicated that the work plan, schedule and this meeting summary would be 
uploaded to the public site for the PWGSAH, 
http://www.willamette.edu/about/leadership/president/pwgsah/index.html. 
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